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November 20 

Networking: Bill 

Curran, Mary 

Youngblood, and 

Craig Downs 

 

November 23 

Train painting work day 

9-noon 

 

November 27 

Bob Herrick, Program 

Chair 

 

December 4 

Andrew Schroeder, 

Program Chair 

 

December 5 

Salvation Army Bell 

Ringing 

 

December 11 

Pete Frangos, Program 

Chair 

 

December 18 

Networking: Bill 

Curran, Mary 

Youngblood, Craig 

Downs 

 

Dec. 25 

No Meeting 

 

January 1 

No Meeting 

 

 

Pres. Vicki Greco 

 

DG Erna Morain 

 

RI Pres. Mark Maloney 

 

Jeff Anderson, Editor 

 

 

President Vicki was back 
after a week of fun in the 
sun and thanked Andrew 
for filling so ably in her 
absence.  Vicki also 
lifted up Lesley Dakin 
who had knee surgery 
hoping that she will have 
a speedy recuperation! 
Vicki reported that Jamie 
Williams is shifting her 
membership to the 
Evening Club since that 
will work better with her 
schedule and she also 
noted that someone 
expressed interest about 
becoming a Rotarian 
during the Trunk or Treat 
event—so she is 
following up on that lead! 
Vicki also asked about a 
replacement for Sara on 
the Rotary Scholarship 
committee and it 
appears that Steve had 

Meeting Recap 

Sergeant at Arms 

Matt collected several 
dollars for members for 
missed meetings and for 
our speaker, Diane 
Hinderaker.  Lisa said we 
will be having a work day to 
paint the inside of the 
passenger car on Saturday 
November 23 from 9:00-
noon. Please bring rollers, 
ladders or step stools if 
possible (and a hat you 

already stepped up to fill 
her spot.  Thanks, Steve.  
Dave Cook reported that 
he had nice interview with 
the District Governor
Nominating Committee 
but they decided they 
were not quite ready for 
another Boone DG.   
Thanks to Dave for being 
willing to consider the  
massive job of becoming 
a DG (and to Steve for 
already doing so)!.   
 
Salvation Army Bell 

Ringing 
Vicki also reminded
everyone that our annual 
Salvation Army bell 
ringing day is Thursday 
December 5th.  We will 
ring at HyVee and 
Walmart and will also ring 
at Fareway if the other 
two locations are filled.  

Ride to End Polio 
Susan passed out 
pledge forms for the 
Ride to End Polio.  
Members are 
encouraged to pledge 
or get pledges for $1 
for each minute they 
ride—and it was 
stressed that since we 
won’t be able to ride as 
a group at the Y this 
year what is “counts” 
as “riding” can range 
from actually riding 
outdoors, stationary
cycling, thinking about 
riding (indoors or out—
we’re flexible), or 
watching rebroadcasts 
of the Tour de France.  
The important thing is 
the pledges for polio!  
Please turn in your 
pledge forms next 
week if possible! 
   

(they just raised $40 
,000 with their annual 
fundraiser) and he also 
enjoyed distributing 
dictionaries at United. 
This year’s third graders 
also were recipients of 
books as second graders 
last year! Tim had a nice 
trip to Tampa and was 
happy about the success 
of the Golden Gophers! 

don’t care about too 
much!). Dave was looking 
forward to traveling to 
Manhattan to watch KSU 
play West Virginia and he 
was happy to report that 
Fareway will be 
presenting a check for 
$50,000 for the Train 
project in February!  
Steve had a nice visit to 
the Denison Rotary Club 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Meeting in the  
colar 
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Some Sloter a 
                             

Diane Hinderaker, Boone County Probation 

Eldon Hutcheson introduced
Diane Hinderaker of Boone 
County Probation to present 
on update on their programs.  
Diane noted the cost of 
incarceration can run over $90 
so if there are alternative 
community-based options to 
work with offenders it can be 
both effective and a cost 
savings to counties/taxpayers.  
She shared that the biggest 
change they have undergone 
recently is the addition of 
services for Greene County 
which really has not had a 
functioning probation program 
in the past.  The most 
common offenses that result in 
probation services being 
ordered include OWI, 
possession of controlled 
substances, and domestic 
abuse/assault.  As of 

November they currently have 
155 clients and in Greene they 
have 10 (they could serve up to 
20 in their pilot program there). 
They also work with the schools 
and the Boone County Attorney to 
address student truancy issues. 

Diane Hinderaker of Boone County 
Probation with Eldon Hutcheson, who 
I gather is one of her board members! 

 

  

 

QUOTE OF THE 
WEEK 

 
I, not events, have the 
power to make me 
happy or unhappy 
today. I can choose 
which it shall be. 
Yesterday is dead, 
tomorrow hasn't 

arrived yet. I have just 
one day, today, and 
I'm going to be happy 

in it.  
 

Groucho Marx 
 

 

 

 
SEE YOU NEXT WEEK! 


